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I voted against ranked choice voting in the last election. It would make voting more 

confusing for citizens, and easier to rig/manipulate/commit fraud. The people of 

Oregon voted no, it is fascist for the state government to force it on us against our 

will, and should be illegal. I am disgusted by the arrogance of the "elite" wealthy and 

corrupt politicians, who think that they know so much better than the people they are 

*supposed* to be working for. The citizens of this state voted for our leaders to enact 

the will of the people. To now force down on us what we rejected is a violation of their 

oath of office. 


